## **Council Membership Working Group**

A note by the Deputy President (Education and Welfare)

During the Governance Review there were many debates around the membership of Council and it was considered to be too big a problem to tackle at that time.

Now that the Governance changes have had a year to settle in it is about time we returned to the debate, especially given the changes in structures below the Committee.

I am looking for volunteers to sit on a working group looking at the structure of Council and to propose new models for its membership. This Working Group will report back to Council before the end of term with proposed changes.

Meetings will be short brainstorming sessions, probably with coffee and cookies, so as to try to keep out of the way of exams.

## **Decision required:**

- Volunteers needed!
- Volunteer now or email me if you are interested.